
2023-24 IMPORTANT DATES & INFORMATION 
 

Mirror Lake Association  
PO Box 127  
Somerset Center, MI 49282  
(517) 939-9113 
http://www.mirrorlakemi.org 
email: info@mirrorlake.org 

 

Email 

secretary@mirrorlakemi.org 

if you haven’t received your 

invoice by March 15 

 

MARK THE DATE             

• April 1, 2023 - MLA Annual Dues are DUE 

• April 2, 2023 - Sunday, 2 pm- Spring Membership Meeting  

• May 6, 2023 - Spring Clean Up of Park A & C – 9:00 am meet at Park A (Rain date 5/13) 

• July 22, 2023 - Annual MLA Picnic at Park A 

• September 24, 2023 - Annual Association Meeting – 2:00 pm – Venue TBD  

 

 

SPRING MEMBERSHIP MEETING                     
Sunday – April 2, 2 pm, Doors open at 1 pm 
GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH 
12240 E. Chicago Rd., Jerome, MI 49249 

• Pay dues in person (check or cash only) 

• Return ice fishing flag 

• Obtain 2022 boat decal 
 

 

BOAT LAUNCH SMART LOCK 
Members with a current Boater Registration on file will 
be issued a personal access code upon receipt of their 
2023-2024 Membership Dues payment. This may be 
in person, via email, or by phone. The MLA must have 
a copy of your current Michigan Registration for you to 
receive a boat launch smart lock code. 

 

MOTORIZED BOAT DECALS 
Motorized boats must have a decal from 2022.  
All watercraft, motorized & non-motorized, require  
an MLA boat decal. 
Boat Decals can be obtained in person at an MLA 
meeting, or by contacting treasurer@mirrorlakemi.org 
 

 

MLA MEMBERSHIP CARDS 
Membership cards will be emailed to members upon 
receipt of payment of their dues. There will be NO 
paper cards or window clings sent out this year.  
 
If you plan to park at Park A, please print your 
membership card and place it on your dash of your 
car. 

 

PAYING YOUR INVOICE 
There are several ways you can pay your invoice. 
Invoices can be paid anytime online with a credit  
card. There will be NO charge this year to pay your 
invoice online.  You can also mail a check or money 
order to MLA @ PO Box 127, Somerset Center,  
MI 49282.  You can pay in person (cash, check or 
money order) at the Spring Membership meeting on 
April 2 or at the Spring Clean-up on May 6. 

 

2023-24 GOING PAPERLESS 
Starting this year, the MLA system will be going 
paperless. Paperless invoices and paperless 
membership cards.  To save on time and costs the 
MLA will be sending all invoices by email. New this 
year, there will be no swipe fees for paying online. 
Please ensure the Secretary at MLA has your current 
email address.  Email secretary@mirrorlakemi.org 

 

 

http://www.mirrorlakemi.org/
mailto:secretary@mirrorlake.org

